PLEASE POST

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING
MARTINS FERRY CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

TO: ALL PRESENT TEACHING STAFF
FROM: JIM FOGLE, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

DATE: APRIL 10, 2024

This is to notify all present teaching staff that the following position is open for the 2024-
2025 school year in the Martins Ferry City School District.

SUPPLEMENTAL BID

FRESHMAN CLASS ADVISOR

If interested in the position, please contact the superintendent of schools in writing.

DEADLINE FOR APPLICATION: APRIL 23, 2024 AT 2:00 P.M.



